Open Cupboard Food Pantry, Inc
{A 501(c)(3) Charitable Organization)
PO Box 5071, 37 Old Hwy 22
Clinton, NJ 08809

www.opencupboardfoodpantry.org

(908) 730-7320

18 December 2014

Franklin Twp School
PO Box 368
Quakertown, NJ 08868

Dear Friends,
Thank you for the 1368 pounds of groceries you donated to Open Cupboard Food Pantry.

The holiday season, from early November until Christmas, is typically a very busy time
for Open Cupboard Food Pantry. This year’s donations are above and beyond anything
we’ve ever seen in 21 years of operation. This amazing abundance will help us feed our
clients into the early days of winter. Surprisingly - unfortunately — it won’t last forever.
Hunger does not take a holiday. We appreciate your help during the holidays and
throughout the year.

‘Thank you. We couldn’t do it without you.

Gratefully,

\

Tobey Wo , Secretary, for
Anne Underhill, Executive Director

No goods or services were received in exchange for this donation.

“,..for I was hungry and you gave me food,..” Matthew 25:35



